
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

30/05/2022 

MS Madeleine Munzer 
17 Dandenong RD 
Terrey Hills NSW 2084 

RE: DA2022/0466 -62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084 

I am objecting to the driveway access being on Myoora Rd. This is a terrible idea. There are 
three primary schools in the immediate vicinity -Terrey Hills Public Primary school, the German 
International School and Kinma Primary school. All of these families will be affected by 
increased traffic on Myoora Road. Please do not put the driveway there; it will negatively affect 
the community. 
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